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Dear Parents/ Staff members,

Improvement in academic standard, proper management and monitoring
were my primary concern right from the beginning after taking over as the
Chairman.

It could be only possible by proper distribution of work load and team work
as we know that an effective management lies in an effective team. As a step
towards the mentioned goals the responsibilities have been redistributed among the
HM’S and VP to reduce the work load from the Principal. The financial
transactions of the school are now given under the supervision of VP .

It is an effort to encourage the Principal to concentrate only on the
improvement of academic standard and lead the team of heads with her focal
vision. Such changes are an attempt to utilize the past experience of our worthy
Principal in a better way.

[ am confident that this endeavor will yield fruitful results leading us
towards excellence, Inshaallah.

May Allah help us all !

Regards, '

CHAIRMAN, 1ISB





